
This information is available in alternative accessible formats. To obtain an alternative format,  

contact KDOT Transportation Information, Eisenhower Building, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor West,  

Topeka, Kan., 66603-3754, or (785) 296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired - 711. 

 

Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 

News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Wednesday, July 21 – Late August 2010 – Pottawatomie/Riley County 
 
K-13 
 

Weather permitting, on Wednesday, July 21, a resurfacing project will begin on northbound 
and southbound K-13 from the US-24 junction north to the Riley/Pottawatomie County line 
then from the Riley/Pottawatomie County line north to the K-16 junction. Crews will work daily 
Monday through Friday during daylight hours; some Saturday work may occur.  
 
Traffic will be directed through the project work zone via a flagger and pilot car operation. 
Drivers should expect delays of up to 15 minutes during the flagger/pilot car operation and 
should allow for extra travel time on their daily commutes.  There will be a lane width 
restriction of 12 feet throughout the project duration. 
 
The Kansas Department of Transportation urges all motorists to be alert, obey the warning 
signs, and “Give ‘Em a Brake!” when approaching and driving through the project work zone.  
Project work is scheduled to be completed late August 2010, weather permitting.  
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